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LGC Cruiser Subscription Renewals 

Collect your 2018 window sticker, Cruiser 

card and annual newsletter when you renew 

your subscription with Kerin & Heather at the 

LGC tables tonight. Still only $20. If you 

have already renewed, pick up your copy of 

the annual Cruiser newsletter at the LGC 

tables. 

 
Our monthly LGC Cruiser prize sponsors 

Chev’s Auto Repairs 

 35 Aster Ave,  

Carrum Downs 

Gary from Chev’s Auto Repairs provides a $300 

voucher for a dyno tune every month as a Cruiser 

prize. With a Dyno Dynamics chassis 2WD dyno 

they are able to diagnose all engine and transmission 

related problems, whether it may be towing your boat 

up Pretty Sally or performing a maximum power run, 

the dyno is a fantastic workshop tool. Call Gary on 

9776 8833 

Of course, there’s the $100 

cash prize for one lucky 

Cruiser to take home.  

If you’re not already a LGC 

Cruiser subscriber, see one of the LGC team at the 

LGC tables for a flyer outlining our annual 

subscription.  

LGC Merchandise 
Check out our ‘speedo’ design 

T shirt that is proving popular. 

We have stock in a limited 

range of shirt colours & sizes 

available to take home tonight. 

There might even be a shirt 

colour that matches your car. 

Note that the colours in the ‘speedo’ graphic used for 

the printing are the same on every shirt. 

$25 or $20 for LGC Cruisers. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
Things get a bit quieter this time of year, but we’re 

still hosting our Peninsula cruise night every 1st 

Tuesday of every month.  
 

Mid Winter Cruise Sunday August 6th  
We cross our fingers every 

year for a sunny winter’s 

day for our ‘out of season’ 

cruise. We’ve cruised to 

Healesville, Moe, Sorrento 

& Rye in past years and we plan to keep it on the 

Peninsula again for 2017 but to a new ‘family 

friendly’ destination. Register for this cruise at the 

Sober Mule, Peninsula Homemaker Centre from 

10:00am. Our scenic cruise will depart at 11:00am. 

Lots of prizes with a kid’s indoor playground and a 

hearty winter’s lunch available at our destination. 

Remember, you can have a great breakfast at the 

Sober Mule so make it a full day out. 

 

‘Hello Daylight Saving’ 

Cruise Tuesday October 10th  
Celebrate the return of daylight 

saving with a special twilight cruise. 

Register at the Sober Mule 

Mornington from 5pm. Cruise 

convoy departs at 6pm for a short 

scenic cruise. Destination venue has 

reserved parking, sit down dinner deal or just grab a 

pizza or fish n chips and enjoy the sunset. Entrants 

raffle and Cruiser prize draws. Enjoy 2 cruise nights 

in October. 

 

Melbourne Cup Carnival Tuesday Nov7th  

at the Sober Mule Mornington  

With the 1st Tuesday of November always 

falling on Melbourne Cup Day what more 

reason do we need to expand our monthly 

cruise night into a Cup themed event 

kicking off the afternoon with a ‘cup themed’ lunch 

from 12 noon.  The fun keeps going with Fashions on 

the Field, Cup Sweeps & our famous Calcutta. Live 

entertainment after the cup to keep the fun going right 

into the cruise night that follows on from 5:30pm.  

Tickets for the Carnival, which includes finger food 

on arrival and lunch will be available from August 

Cruise Night. 

To reserve your seats or a whole table, register with 

the girls at the LGC tables or drop us an email at 

cruisinletsgo@hotmail.com  

 

            Tonight’s Schedule 
6:30pm Entrant’s Raffle Prize Draw 

              LGC Cruiser Draw 
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Parkas. Just about the best deal 

we’ve ever offered! 

We have found a box with a few 

larger sizes of these quality 

waterproof Parkas. Cheap enough to 

grab one to leave in the car. Cruisers 

$40, non Cruisers $45.  

Great value at either price. 

 ‘Heritage’ Edition T Shirts & Polos ON SALE!!! 

We discovered a small quantity of Polos & T shirts in 

a storage box printed with our last shirt designs and 

they’re on sale tonight at a big discount. Be quick! 

When they’re gone they’re gone!  

Coming Social Events  
The coming winter hasn’t stopped the Pink Slips 

from getting together to plan more social outings to 

enjoy. 

 

Friday July 7th 

tour and lunch Tyabb 

Packing House 14 Mornington-Tyabb Rd., Tyabb 
Meet at the entrance of the Tyabb Packing house at 

11.00am for a self-guided tour, followed by lunch 

 at ‘The Hart of Tyabb Cafe’ from 12 noon.   

This venue is one of our favourites with some great 

indoor browsing; make sure you allow some time to 

wander outdoors as well.    

Register on the sign-up sheet at any LGC event or 

email us at cruisinletsgo@hotmail.com  

Join us for a fun day out this coming Friday. 
 

Pink Slips Lunch at Trios 

 in Grant Street Cranbourne. 

Friday August 4th from 12 noon. 
Join in for lunch at Trios Bistro 

Cranbourne. This popular venue always 

delivers an enjoyable get together.  

To help us make our table reservations, please 

register on the sign-up sheet at any LGC event or 

email us at cruisinletsgo@hotmail.com  

 

Friday September 8th  

Vintage Clothing Tour & Lunch 
The Pink Slips invites you to a very 

special luncheon and tour of the Loel 

Thomson Vintage Costume Collection. 

This is renowned collection of 

Australian Vintage Fashion uses high 

quality period models and hair styles in 

displays.  

Make your own way there. Parking is limited so we 

suggest car pooling where possible.  

Tour commences at 10:30am and lasts about 1.5 

hours. Tour Cost: $5 donation.  

Lunch will follow at the nearby Manningham Club 

located nearby which offers generous discounts to 

concession card holders. Loel is the wife of well 

known motor sport identity Bryan Thomson. 

Register on the sign-up sheet at any LGC event or 

email us at cruisinletsgo@hotmail.com  

Join us for a fun day out.   
 

Friday December 8th 

Pink Slips Christmas Lunch  
The Cranbourne Botanical Gardens 

will be the location for this year’s 

Pink Slips Christmas Garden tour 

& Lunch. Look for details on our 

web site, facebook page or event flyers. A lunch ‘not 

to be missed’! Register on the sign-up sheet at any 

LGC event or email us at cruisinletsgo@hotmail.com  

Put the date in your diaries now. There’s a $6.50 fee 

for the highly recommended tour if you decide to take 

it. 

Let’s Go Cruisin Members ‘Tie the Knot’ 
It was a first for the LGC team when two members 

recently married while on holiday. Peter Koning and 

Maree Wells decided ‘it was time’ when relaxing in 

Vanuatu. Peter is well known as not only the founder 

of Hoppers Stoppers, but since retiring, has worked 

tirelessly as the ASRF’s state and more recently, 

National Technical Advisor. Maree also recently 

retired, decided Peter was the man to build their lives 

together. Maree has already contributed to our hobby 

not only as a LGC committee member, but also 

volunteering across the whole Easter weekend at the 

recent ASRF’s Street Rod Nationals.  

We wish Peter and Maree every happiness. 

Congratulations from all of us at LGC. 
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